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Minutes for EAA Chapter 1397 June 14, 2018  

Call to Order 
We held a Regular meeting of EAA chapter 1397 on June 14, 2018 at Mobergs. We began at 

7:01PM.   

Attendees  
Voting members in attendance included: Many 

Guest in attendance: Evan Johnson, Erin Schmidt, Ryan Anderson, Anton 

 

Secretary’s report: delivered and accepted 

Treasurer’s report:  accepted. 

 

Business Meeting Announcements/Discussion topics 

 Need mowing assistance.  Gary and Jon has been doing all the mowing.  The real mower 
is not in use.  Brian has brought another donor motor.  Saturday 10 AM we will convene a 
mower repair group. Need 4-5 people to assist.  Need to mow weekly.  They need help.  
Dave Q will come out on Saturday with a Kubota.  (a) Jon will send out a mowing email 
each time they mow.   
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 Boy Scouts wants to do a young eagles event.  Is there a date.  Saturday July 14 at 9 AM.  
We will do a closed rally consisting of boy scouts, TAKF, high school students.   Backup is 
Sunday July 15.  9 AM.  Rob Knudson volunteered to do paperwork.  Will update plans 
at next month’s meeting. (a) Coordinators come to next month’s meeting with an 
updated head count.      

 This meeting is delayed due to weather.  Gary Gregg’s plane tried to take off during storm.   

 Mark Cook wanted me to pass along a fly in at Granite Falls as part of the Warbird 
museum.   

 Moberg flyers went out 6 weeks ago via Bemidji aviation.  Will finalize additional details 
during next month’s meeting.  (a) Jon send all of last year’s participants a snail mail 
invitation to this years.  Pitch the Bemidji area chamber of commerce for door prizes.    

 Dave Quam said the Moberg 2015 fly in video had 80K hits on YouTube.   

 Evan Johnson BSU student grew up with grandpa’s float plane.  Starting ground school.   

 Elaine Schmitt BSU student.  Took ground school and now taking flight lessons 

 Ryan Anderson.  Lives in MSP but have a cabin in Bemidji.  Takes a check ride on 
Tuesday. 

 Anton is our new resident flight instructor out of Bemidji Aviation.   

 Dennis Sold his Stinson and 172.   

 Hockey day in Minnesota is in February.  Bemidji will host at the Sanford center.  Could we 
do a ski plane demonstration?   

 Who owns Mobergs and how are we associated and what is the future?  Paul Grand, Jeff 
Nye, Randy Forsyth are the owners.   

 Paul Votava’s dad has a grass strip and pond 10 miles west of Fosston.  Grass strip is 
2500 ft.  Gave an invitation to fly over.  (a) Rob will target June 28 fly out and explore 
feasibility.  Feasibility confirmed.   

Adjournment 

We adjourned at 8:01 

Daniel R. Leger   
Secretary 
EAA Chapter 1397 

 Date of Approval                               

 


